
Please Oppose SB 761 
 
In a state where we are trying to access the voices of more voters with our mail in ballots and even 
thinking about lowering the voter age to 16, this bill is a detriment to voters and is a form of voter 
suppression. 
 
As a Stayton City Councilor, I believe those of us in local, state and national offices are public servants. 
Petitions and ballot measures are one of the people's checks and balances of the those they voted into 
leadership. We should not be doing anything to hinder the will of the voters as they are who are serving. 
This bill only limits access for certain individuals and invokes a very harsh punishment if it is found that 
the petition violates this bill. This seems unnecessary and a blatant attack on the will of the people the 
legislature is here to serve. 
 
Please vote no on SB 761  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jordan Ohrt 
Stayton City Councilor and Resident 
Small business owner and mother of 2 
 


